ATU 583 SUPPORT GROUP CHRISTMAS
HAMPERS

ARE YOU OR DO YOU KNOW AN A.T.U. MEMBER THAT IS IN NEED OF A
FOOD HAMPER AT CHRISTMAS TIME? WE WOULD CONFIDENTIALLY
LIKE TO KNOW IF AN A.T.U. MEMBER IS IN NEED BECAUSE OF
SICKNESS, LAYOFF OF SPOUSE, OR OTHER REASONS! EVERY YEAR
WE GIVE OUT A LIMITED AMOUNT OF HAMPERS AND WE ARE TRYING
THIS METHOD TO MAKE SURE THE HAMPERS GO TO WHERE THEY ARE
NEEDED THE MOST.

AS YOU ARE AN A.T.U. MEMBER AND WORK FOR THE CITY OF
CALGARY, PLEASE SEAL YOUR REPLIES IN AN ENVELOPE AND MAIL TO
COLLEEN HOLDEN, c/o UNION OFFICE. CITY EMPLOYEES MAY USE
INTERNAL MAIL #129.

ALL REPLIES WILL BE CONFIDENTIAL.

PLEASE PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION:

NAME:
PHONE:
ADDRESS:

REASON:

SPOUSE (if one) AND CHILDREN'S AGE AND GENDER:

PLEASE HAVE ALL REPLIES IN BY DECEMBER 13, 2019.

THANK YOU, A.T.U. 583 SUPPORT GROUP
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